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Mark A. McQuillan, M.D., clinical associate professor of internal medicine in the Medical 
School, retired from active faculty status on June 30, 2025. 

Dr. McQuillan received his M.D. from the University of Michigan Medical School in 1980 
and subsequently completed an internal medicine residency and rheumatology fellowship and a 
rheumatology research fellowship from the University of Michigan as well. He received board 
certification in internal medicine, rheumatology, geriatrics, and sports medicine. He began his 
career with the University of Michigan in 1986 as a clinical instructor in internal medicine and 
was promoted to clinical assistant professor in 1994. He was promoted to clinical associate 
professor in 1998.  

Dr. McQuillan is a preeminent clinician and educator. During his long career, he has become 
“legendary” for his extraordinary clinical skills, and he received the prestigious Dean’s Award for 
Outstanding Clinician. He was elected to the Department of Internal Medicine’s Clinical 
Excellence Society and served as its president from 2018-2020. He has been honored in “Best 
Doctors in America” since 2006. Dr. McQuillan has held multiple leadership positions at the local, 
regional and national (e.g., American College of Physicians, Society for Hospital Medicine) level. 
Dr. McQuillan has given hundreds of lectures and conferences to learners and colleagues. He has 
been a core educator, teaching students since 1976 as a medical student himself and serving as a 
revered instructor of the “Doctoring” longitudinal course in the medical school. He has made 
significant contributions to scholarship including publications in The New England Journal of 
Medicine “Cyclosporin induced hyperuricemia and gout” and in the Journal of Evaluation of 
Clinical Practice “Learning from the early careers of master clinicians”.  Notably, Dr. McQuillan 
is a dedicated mentor to generations of clinicians.  

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member and clinician by naming Mark A. 
McQuillan, clinical associate professor emeritus of internal medicine. 
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